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Michael Furtaw

From: Erik_Mickelson@oxy.com
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 2:31 PM
To: Robert Chesson - DNR; 'Roy Rudisill'
Cc: Hamilton, Gregory; Joseph_Riemer@oxy.com; Scranton, Lynna; 'Phil_Hamlin@oxy.com'; 

Roger_Knight@oxy.com; Kaylie_Johnson@oxy.com; Jeremy Espinoza; Brian Sulzberger; 
Michael Furtaw; David Stainback; Daniel Thomas; Katharine Howe; Macy Kiel

Subject: State Reportable Release

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Mr. Chesson, 
 
During dump line removal activities associated with the location noted below, historical impacts to groundwater were 
discovered. Additional details will be included in a forthcoming Form 19 Initial Spill/Release Report.  Please reach out to 
me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Camp 13-19A (05-123-18488) 
NWSW Sec 19-3N-66W 
 
Thanks, 
 
Erik Mickelson, P.G. | Staff Environmental Representative 
Occidental Petroleum Corporation | 1099 18th Street | Denver, CO 80202 
Direct: 720-929-4306 | Mobile: 307-554-4897 

 
 


